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Being a Trust Member
Being a Trust Member helps us shape the future of 
your ambulance service.
Other benefits include:
•	 Access to an extensive range of NHS discounts and money saving deals 

usually only available to employed staff, via Health Service Discounts*
•	 Boosting your CV by volunteering if you are thinking of college or university
•	 Shaping your ambulance service by having a vote in Governor elections or even 

by standing as a Governor
•	 Access to a member only newsletter
•	 Being a voice in developing your ambulance service
Trust membership is free and open to all, aged 16+. It’s a great way to support and 
engage with your local ambulance service and it could lead to future opportunities 
as a colleague or volunteer, e.g., Community First Responders.

Become a member today
Scan the QR code or visit: secamb.nhs.uk/become-a-member

* Visit healthservicediscounts.com  and select ‘Foundation Trust Member’ under member type.

Contact the Membership Office:
Tel: 0300 123 9180 
Email: ftmembership@secamb.nhs.uk 
Post: Membership Office, Nexus House, Gatwick Road, Crawley, RH10 9BG 
SMS/Text: 07770 728250 
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Share your experiences at our virtual 
Community Forum
Do you have a view or an experience to share about using our 111 
or 999 services? Your voice counts and we welcome views that 
identify areas of service improvement for us.

Our virtual Community Forum meets bi-monthly and allows you to 
hear first-hand the work we are doing to improve patient care.

To find out more email: engagementteam@secamb.nhs.uk

Become a Quality Improvement (QI) Patient 
Representative
Would you like to make a difference to your local 
ambulance service?

As a QI Patient Representative, you will attend our QI project 
meetings and contribute towards tasks and priorities identified 
from these meetings.

To find out more email: engagementteam@secamb.nhs.uk

Patient Experience Questionnaire
We would like to hear feedback on your experience with our 999 
service to help us understand what we are doing well and where 
we could improve.

To have your say, visit: 
secamb.nhs.uk/patient-experience-questionnaire 
	 or scan here: 

Your voice counts


